

Rescheduled Developer Update Meeting

Wednesday, September 09, 2020 at 6:30 p.m.

Dear Homeowner(s),

The Developer Update meeting has been rescheduled for a later date so that all homeowners can attend. The upcoming meeting has been rescheduled for Wednesday, September 09, 2020, at 6:30 p.m. The purpose of this meeting is to address any homeowner concerns that we have heard, discuss the development plan, and to present an overview to the community. The presentation will be hosted by Brock Babb, Declarant Representative for The Bridges at Preston Crossing POA, Inc.

Date: Wednesday, September 09, 2020

Time: 6:30 p.m. - 7:30 p.m.

Location: Over Flow Parking Lot

The Golf Course Club House 2400 Fred Couples Drive Gunter, TX 75058

If you plan to attend or participate, please be aware and mindful that we will be following all COVID-19 safety guidelines with wearing face masks and 6 feet apart social distancing.

We hope to see you there!

